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From: William Lindenlaub - o
To: <tbehr@utah.gov>

Date: 3/25/2009 2:53 PM

Subject: DOCKET NO. 09-057-T04

03/25/2009

To whom this may concern,
Hello, my name is William Lindenlaub,

| recently found out about Questar wanting to drop their rebates for attic, crawlspace and wall insulation
from $0.35 to $0.20. | believe this would be a bad idea because;

#1 With our current economic situation many homeowners would not be able to benefit from these
rebates as money is fairly tight right now. And everyone is in more or less of a survival mode right now.

#2 This has been a great incentive for homeowners to have their houses more energy effecient at
relatively little or no cost to them after rebates.

#3 The more homeowners that have this done, the less effect we would have on our environment.

#4 Many companies, big and small have found these incentives and this program in general to be a
diamond in the rough as far as helping out other homeowners and helping themselves to make ends

meet.

#5 This has been a great program that has been very beneficial to everyone that has participated.

#6 Many large and small businesses that have gotten involved with this program have invested a
substantial amount of money in employees and equipment in order to keep up with the volume of work
that this program has generated. And something as simple as dropping the rebates would prove to be
very destructive and hurt many of these companies that have chosen to participate with this program.
#7 And finally, this program WORKS! And will continue to work without being altered or restricted.

] thank you for taking the time to read this letter. And | hope that you will reconsider your actions before

proceeding.
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